STATE OF NEVADA

BRIAN SANDOVAL
Governor

RICHARD WHITLEY, MS
Director, DHHS



CODY L. PHINNEY, MPH
Administrator, DPBH

LEON RAVIN, MD Acting Chief Medical Officer

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES DIVISION OF PUBLIC AND BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

BUREAU OF BEHAVIORAL HEALTH WELLNESS AND PREVENTION

Management Oversight Team

Management Memorandum 16-006

DATE:

June 30, 2016

TO:

Current and Eligible Subrecipients, Contractors and State Agencies

FROM:

Kyle Devine, Interim Bureau Chief

SUBJECT:

Medicaid EVS Verification Submission with Requests for Reimbursement

As of July 1st, 2016 the State of Nevada, Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Public and Behavioral Health, Behavioral Health Prevention and Treatment (BHPT) program will no longer require that the Medicaid EVS verification print outs be included in your requests for reimbursement (RFR). Eligibility should still be checked at the time of service, BHPT will be conducting quarterly Medicaid audits based on the services submitted for reimbursement to BHPT. BHPT will recoup any funds that have been paid for Medicaid eligible services that have not included an explanation of benefits for denied services.